
 

 

MORNING COURSE CLOSURE 

BETWEEN WEDNESDAY, 2
ND

 MAY AND FRIDAY, 4
TH

 MAY 2018 

 

Please be informed that the course will be closed during the morning 

sessions between Wednesday, 2nd May and Friday, 4th May 2018 to 

host the Hong Kong Seniors Close Amateur Championship. The 

course will be re-opening for Member play after 12:12 pm. 

 

Hong Kong Golf Club and Clearwater Bay Golf & Country Club 

will provide tee times between Wednesday, 2nd May and Friday, 4th 

May 2018 for our Members. Please call to the Reception Counter at 

2987-3750 to book the tee time one week before the date of play. No 

in person booking allowed. 

 

Thank you for your attention! 
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